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Comments:    Wild Horses are to be protected by PL 92-195, the Wild Free-Roaming Horses and Burros Act of

1971 which states "It is the policy of Congress that wild free-roaming horses and burros shall be protected from

capture, branding, harassment, or death; and to accomplish this they are to be considered in the area where

presently found, as an integral part of the natural system of the public lands. (This means where they are now,

they should be protected in the forest which is considered public lands.) They are in a Forest where they have

been left alone for nearly14-15 years and have not multiplied to a level that needs reduction. Leave them alone.

Or, If a University wants to study them then strike a lucrative deal without harming the horses

 

 


